McClenagan, Laura

From: Meg Stofsky <mstofsky87@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2022 10:47 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Comment on North McKay Ranch Project, Agenda Item F.1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Margaret (Meg) Stofsky and | live on Manzanita Ave, which is a cul-de-sac and would be affected by this very
ill thought out plan. Please do not go forward with the McKay forest development plan. Cal Fire indicated that it would
substantially increase fire risk

CRTP has indicated that the lack of a meaningful traffic analysis has grossly underestimated the impact on traffic,
therefore emissions and quality of life as far as walking in the Sequoia Park & Zoo area.nWe don't need any more houses
in the $500000 range! This is the wrong plan at the wrong time. Please submit my comment for the public record.

Thank you. Margaret Stofsky



